Teacher Letter of Resignation

Branden Hummel
Secondary Science and Math teacher
Tanalian School
Port Alsworth, AK

To: Nate Davis Kasie Luke
Principal, Tanalian School. Superintendent of Schools, LPSD
Bill Cornell LPSD School Board Members

HR Director, LPSD

2/6/23
Dear School Board, Administrators and Staff of LPSD,

| am writing this letter to announce that | am resigning from my position of Secondary Science
and Math teacher at Tanalian School, effective when my responsibilities for the current
2022/2023 School/Contract year are fulfilled.

After a long period of consideration, | have decided to leave my current position with LPSD for
various personal and professional reasons. It is bittersweet to be leaving a place that has
become such an integral part of my life. This has been my most cherished and rewarding
teaching position. For eight years my classroom and Tanalian School have felt like home.
Through making memories, befriending colleagues, students, and parents alike, as well as
preparing students for their next steps in life and watching them grow along the way - my
family and | will be forever connected to LPSD for these reasons and more.

| am very grateful for having had the opportunity to serve this school district as a teacher. | am
forever changed by both wonderful colleagues and the students I've had the pleasure of
teaching.

I know | have made a difference in the lives of my students, just as they have irrevocably
changed mine. | look forward to continuing my duties until the end of the school year and
making the remainder of my time here as productive and meaningful as all the terms leading up
to this point. | hope that | may continue to remain a resource of LPSD, and | enjoy the prospect
of watching LPSD continue to grow and prosper in the future, even if from afar.

Sincerely,
Branden Hummel

AV




